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‘My brain s the key

that sets my mind free."

— Bro. Ehrich Weiss
AKA Harry Houdini
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Pythagoras Lodge #358 F&AM





109 South Arnold Road


Panama City Beach, Florida 32413





Regular meetings are held on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of each month.  Instruction & practice meetings are held each Tuesday at 6:30 PM





�














Masonic Instruction and Lodge Floor work will be conducted each Tuesday evening at 6:30 PM





 March 2017











3 - Shaddai First Friday Dinner 6:00pm


8 - Masters & Wardens St Andrews 7pm 


9 - Pythagoras 358 Family Night Eat 6:30pm Stated meeting 7:30pm 


10 - Scottish Rite Reunion 6:00pm to 10:00pm


11 - Scottish Rite Reunion 7:00am to 4:00pm


11 - DeMolay Stated Meeting Acme 222 9-10AM


11 - Parker Lode Chili Cook off


12 - Daylight Savings time change


14 – MM Degree Harry Jackson 14th eat at 6:15pm, degree to follow 


15 - Dist School of Instruction Callaway 7-8:30pm


16 - Scottish Rite Ceremony of Remembrance


17 - Shaddai Stated Meeting 7:00pm and St Patrick’s Day


20 - First Day of Spring


23 - Pythagoras 358 Stated Meeting eat 6:30pm meeting 7:30pm


24 - Scottish Rite Meeting Exec & KCH 6:00pm Eat 6:30 Meeting 7:30


25 - DeMolay Stated Meeting Acme 222 9-10AM


27 - York Rite Stated Acme Lodge 222 Dinner at 6:30pm meeting at 7:00pm 


30 - St Andrews and Tupelo Lodges Family Night


30 - Pythagoras Rubbing Boston Butts and Icing them down


31 - Pythagoras Boston Butt Cooking Light fires at 5:30 to 6:00 am


 








If you have any important questions on Upcoming work, contact your W∴M∴ or our District Instructor.





R∴ H∴  ED METCALF


District Instructor, District 6


� HYPERLINK "mailto:edmetcalf1953@gmail.com" �edmetcalf1953@gmail.com�





850-527-2935





















































Worshipful Master


W∴ Don Buchanan


850-624-6336


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Bdon520@knology.net" �Bdon520@knology.net�





Senior Warden


Bro. Daniel Hinz


850-890-6277


� HYPERLINK "mailto:djhinz@gmail.com" �djhinz@gmail.com�





Junior Warden


R∴W∴ Dean Resch 


850-814-9638


� HYPERLINK "mailto:dean.resch@comcast.net" �dean.resch@comcast.net�





Treasurer


W∴ Chris Meissner


850-426-0858


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Csmeissner87@gmail.com" �Csmeissner87@gmail.com�





Secretary


R∴W∴ Archie Maynard, PDDGM


850-527-0930


� HYPERLINK "mailto:archiemaynard@yahoo.com" �archiemaynard@yahoo.com�


 


Senior Deacon


W∴ Blane Lashbrook





Junior Deacon


Bro. Roger Sutton


 


Chaplain


Bro. Dave Schwartz


 


Marshall


W∴ Rich Allen Jr.


 


Senior Steward


Bro. Dave McKey





Junior Steward


W∴ Charlie Ray Skelton





Tyler


W∴ Dale Keil 





UPCOMING WORK            March, 2017





Pythagoras Officers








WELCOME TO THE 


PYTHAGORAS WEB SITE


It is now available at � HYPERLINK "http://www.pythagoras358.org/" �www.pythagoras358.org/�





If you go to that site and subscribe you will get an e-mail message any time something new is added to the site.  The Trestleboard will also be there.  Also please continue to send your e-mail addresses to R∴W∴ Archie or W∴ Rich Allen � HYPERLINK "mailto:rallen@zeltech.com" �rallen@zeltech.com� so we can keep sending the Trestle Board via e-mail.  The more we can send by e-mail the less we will spend on printing and postage.








FELLOWSHIP





Each Tuesday morning from 7:30am to about 9:00am ish, the Brethren and Friends gather for coffee and fellowship.  There is really no set time, show up at your leisure.  Come on out to the lodge to meet and greet your friends and Brothers.  This is not restricted to Masons only.  Bring your neighbor or a friend.  We hope to rekindle the interest of our past members and perhaps encourage new membership.





The second Thursday of each Month is Family night.  Please bring a covered dish to complement the meal.  Vegetables breads and deserts are always a welcome addition to the main course.  





Family night hasn’t been well attended by spouses or significant others lately, so if your wife or girlfriend says you never take her out anywhere, here is your chance! 





It’s Boston Butt time again starting this month





Tickets are still out.  If anyone still wants to sell more tickets I may be able to provide 5 or 10 more but we're about at max capacity now.  For those who just want to buy a butt for themselves I have individual tickets available.





Thursday, Mar 30, 12 noon we are rubbing and icing the butts.  This normally takes about 1 1/2 hours at most.





Friday, Mar 31 we are cooking.  This is a high labor day but it is divided into shifts so it won't be necessary for anyone to work more than half a day.





Saturday, April 1 we pull butts and prepare for distribution from 8 til 10 AM.  We then distribute butts and clean cookers and kitchen items from 10 AM til 2 PM.





We need volunteers to support all three days.  Talk with me if you can help.  Remember the success of the program has always been the support of the craft.  It can't be successful without your help.





All help is greatly appreciated.





W∴ Dale Kiel




















My Brothers,





I would like to take a moment to encourage each of you who are able to attend our Lodge meetings and also to get involved with our charitable giving projects.  We need your involvement to keep the Lodge going in a positive direction.  We have our meetings this month on the 9th and 23rd.


We have already started selling Boston Butt tickets for our semi-annual fund raiser.  If you have money for the tickets you have sold, please bring it to our next meeting on the 23rd.  





A big thank you to W∴ Dale, W∴ Rich, Bro Tim, Bro George and Bro Dave for their efforts on splitting a trailer full of wood for our Boston Butt smoking.





We are scheduled for 30 March to prepare the butts, 31 March for the cooking, and 1 April for handing them out.  We will be looking for your support during this event. 


My plan this year is to work on floor work and degrees throughout the year on our Tuesday evening training. The more that show up the better the training will be.  This month I would like to work the Master Mason degree, until we can confirm a date to initiate 3 candidates we have in waiting.





Stop on by the lodge on Tuesday mornings around 9ish AM as the coffee club is going full swing.





Thank each of you for supporting the Lodge.





 W∴ Don Buchanan, Worshipful Master











  





                     








  





  








  



































Trestle Additions/Information





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com/736x/de/be/4b/debe4b40d0347a6d2f8e8cb941390f1a.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���








Hello Brethren,





Perpetual Membership. 





It is a great way to avoid having to pay annual dues each year and provide a perpetual income for our Lodge.  





Remember, there are several ways to pay for your perpetual membership ($700.00), Emeritus status, or just see me.  





An installment plan is also available for you to consider.





Fraternally, 


R∴W∴ Archie Maynard, PDDGM Lodge Secretary
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